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Product Discontinuation Statement 
 
This document outlines 2N TELECOMMUNICATIONS products that have been discontinued or will be 
discontinued and indicates the relevant replacement products.  

Discontinued Products 

 

Discontinued product Replacement Product 
Stock 
level 

Final support 
date 

Name  
Order 

number Name  
Order 

number     
2N® VoiceBlue Next 
2xGSM 
  

5051022W 
 
  

2N® VoiceBlue Next 
2xUMTS 
  

5051042W 
 
  

Low 
 
  

31.7.2026 
 
  

2N® VoiceBlue Next 
4xGSM 

5051024W 
  

2N® VoiceBlue Next 
4xUMTS 

5051044W 
  

Low 
  

31.7.2026 
  

            
 
UMTS versions are supporting same GSM networks as discontinued products. It has an advantage to 
use UMTS networks if GSM networks are not available or if GSM networks have weaker signal than 
UMTS networks. Other features stay the same. 
 
Reason  
The reason for this sudden discontinuation is that a component has been discontinued without prior 
notice. 

 
Final Order Date  

The old models will continue to be sold until we run out of components and our stock. 

Low stock level should cover few weeks. 

Medium stock level should cover few months. 

Please note that an unforeseen increase in demand can cause that the products are out of stock 
earlier.  

 
Support and RMA Policy 

2N TELECOMMUNICATIONS will continue to give world-class support and RMA service for the 
Discontinued Products until the date set in the table above. As long as the product is within the 
warranty period, the RMA service is for free. 
   

2N TELECOMMUNICATIONS RMA service will be based on the Discontinued Products as the primary 
alternative. When this is not possible, the replacement product will automatically be the alternative 
stated in the table above. 
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Michal Beran 
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